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President’s Message 
   

Meeting Notes 
   

 

OK, OK…..where’s all the 

snow? For the past three 

years now when the trails 

opened, we have had 

plenty of snow by now from 

some early season snow 

storms. Well, I kind of know 

the problem and have an 

answer. 

 

The problem is that 

someone in the club that I 

know has jinxed the snow 

by getting an early 

Christmas present from 

Santa…… a new sled.   

 

The answer is that all the 

months this year have been 

running one month behind 

as far as the weather goes.  

Meaning that this month of 

December’s weather is 

actually November’s.  I still 

believe that we will have 

plenty of snow this season, 

at least when it gets here.   

 

The Christmas Season is my 

favorite time of the year. 

Most of all I like all the 

parties along with the 

joyous and friendly 

atmosphere. Wouldn’t it be 

nice if it could last 

throughout the year?  

 

With that being said, on 

behalf of our club officers 

and board of directors, I 

would like to wish everyone 

a very Merry Christmas and 

a Happy New Year!  

    

There are a few dates and 

activities that you should 

be planning for and 

keeping in mind.  It would 

be super to see a great 

turnout by club members 

for the Castle Rock Pink 

Ribbon Ride and the Club 

Ride. Along with people 

volunteering and getting 

involved with the 

Ice/Outlaw Drags in 

February.      

 

Think Snow! Let’s Ride! 

        

        -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

                    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s get in the club 

member ships early and do 

A little club promoting, such 

as canvassing old members 

no longer in the club to 

rejoin, and new ones 

interested in joining.   
 

-Dennis Kulwicki 

The fourth meeting of the 

season was held on 

December 11th at 

Carlson’s.  Topics discussed 

were: Ice Drags, website, 

County Rep.  report, trail 

master report, and 

recreation report. 

The classes and the rules for 

the Ice/Outlaw Drags will 

be the same as last year. 

After the great job that Jeff 

Rhinehart did on the food, 

the master chef will be 

back at it again this year.   

The event has been posted 

on our website, facebook 

page, AWSC website, 

Wisconsin Snowmobile 

News Magazine, Adams 

Columbia Electric 

Magazine and will 

elsewhere be advertised 

and promoted.     

The grooming tractor will 

be picked up from 

Mortenson Bros. Farm Inc.  

Along with new shaving 

blades put on the drag 

sled, we should be all set 

for grooming when the 

snow flies.  

 Bill Hicks has kindly 

donated to the club some 

good rims and decent tires 

for our signing trailer. 

Remember this year there 

are procedures, rules, and 

a policy in place to shut 

down the trails when 

deemed necessary due to 

poor snow conditions. 

The club ride this year is 

February 4, 2012. We will be 

leaving from Carlson’s and 

riding to the Elizabeth Inn in 

Plover, Wisconsin. 

As a club we now have a 

set of by-laws. 

 -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

 

Special Interest 

Trails open on Monday, 

December 12, 2011.  

 

Castle Rock Pink Ribbon 

Ride January 14, 2012. 

 

Club Ride February 4, 2012. 

 

Ice/Outlaw Drags February 

11, 2012. 

 

Next Meeting:  

 

January 15, 2012 at 

Carlson’s Rustic Ridge at 

11:00 am. 
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